
MEDIA RELEASE — NOVEMBER 22

It’s less than two weeks now until the inaugural Barossa Polo at Chateau Tanunda and 
we are looking forward to putting on a safe, exciting & fabulous event for all. 

With the border restrictions being lifted in to South Australia on November 23rd, we 
would like to inform you of our COVID safe plan for the event. 
 
In line with the health advice, Barossa Polo will be accessible ONLY to those that are 
double vaccinated. This applies to anybody over the age of 12 years.

The safety and health of our staff, guests and contractors is paramount. 

As such, we are willing to offer full refunds for those who do not meet the double 
vaccinated criteria. Please email any refund requests to hello@barossapolo.com.au

For those attending, we wish to advise the below COVID-19 safe protocols for the event:

•	 If you come in to contact with anyone with COVID-19 between now and the event 
we ask that you do not attend in accordance with the health advice.

•	 All attendees will be required to QR check in at the point of entry and show proof of 
double vaccination. 

•	 Social distancing will be enforced. All of our tables and furniture have been spaced 
apart to ensure you are 1.5m away from other groups. 

•	 Dancing will not be allowed. 

•	 Masks will not be mandatory but encouraged. 

•	 Our bars and table surfaces will be cleaned and sanitised regularly

•	 Toilet facilities will be cleaned and sanitised regularly.

•	 Hand sanitiser will be provided at bars and food counters 

We look forward to seeing you all on Friday December 3 and Saturday December 4. 
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